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11 March 2022  
 
Dear parent/carer 

 

Year 11 Support and Success Evening and Mock Results 

 
We are delighted to invite parents, carers and students into the Academy on Wednesday 23 March 
to participate in our Support and Success Evening.  
 
Our event will begin at 6.00pm in the Concert Hall where students will receive their mock 
examination results. In addition to this, we will be hosting a series of four workshops in classrooms, 
to share revision techniques and strategies that your child can use at home, in order to prepare for 
their final GCSE examinations. 
 
We anticipate that this evening will conclude by 7.30pm.  
 
Please can you complete the Microsoft form below to indicate if you will or will not be attending. 
You can access the form by scanning the QR code below with your camera. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you into the Academy and we hope that you will find this event 
useful in supporting your child with their exam preparation in their final few weeks of Year 11. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Lindsey Maycock 

Standards and Progress Leader KS4 

 

 
 


